Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has received the petition for declaratory statement from Athony Tonsoline; DS 2023-047. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 565.03, Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202, (850)717-1127, Dale.Howard@myfloridalicense.com
Please refer all comments to: Jaxon Lear, Deputy Chief Attorney, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202, Jaxon.Lear@myfloridalicense.com, (850)717-1295; DS 2023-047; DBPR Ref # 2023-070713.
